
Engineering has reviewed the June 14, 2018 submittal for the Conway Peiffer Avenue Subdivision 
project and offers the following comments: 

Plans: 

1. Provide stormwater calculations for the swale and the infiltration basin. Because the site drains 
across neighboring properties without a suitable outfall, show that the swale and infiltration 
basin can hold the 2, 10, 25 year storm at a minimum.  
 

2. Extend the swale to the east to capture more of the generated runoff. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


